
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
Friday 18th July

         LAST DAY OF TERM
Monday 21st July - INSET Day
Tuesday 22nd July - INSET Day
Monday 1st September - INSET Day
Tuesday 2nd September - INSET Day
Wednesday 3rd September

         SCHOOL REOPENS

  JULY NEWSLETTER 2025

REMINDER:
SCHOOL REOPENS ON WEDNESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 

Please make sure you download the Arbor
app as this is where we send important

messages and you can see pupil
information 

STAFF NEWS

We are pleased to welcome to the team:
Sean Noon (Teacher), Isabella Watt

(Teacher), Pamela Marsden (Cleaner),
Jasmine Knowles (TA1), Stefanie Wright

(TA1), Shafina Patel (TA1)

Goodbye & Good Luck to:
Chantelle Wright after 14 years, Kathryn

Wilkinson, Brian Kenyon and Amanda
Woodruffe

 Happy Retirement to
Linda Dinsdale who has been at Hillside

for almost 30 years!

 



CLASS NEWS
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enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

Photos of our pupils/studentsPhotos of our pupils/students
enjoying their time at Hillsideenjoying their time at Hillside

 this year - 2024/5 this year - 2024/5



CLASS NEWS

School will re-open on Wednesday 3rd September

On behalf of the staff, can I wish the very best to our students that are leaving us this week.
We are all very proud of your achievements and hope that you all keep in touch with us on

your future progress.

Can I also thank the staff for their hard work over this year and wish those that are leaving
us, best wishes for the future.

A final thank you to all parents, guardians and carers for you continued support over this
year. I hope you enjoy the summer period and I look forward to greeting the pupils back in

September.

Paul Leaper - Headteacher

We have 5 pupils leaving in July from Years 11 and 14. Kaden will be starting at
Preston College. Jamie, Harrison, Pete and Charlotte will be enjoying social care,

accessing activities and groups within their local community. We wish them all the
very best for the future in everything they do!

202520252025
LEAVERSLEAVERSLEAVERS



FUNDRAISING NEWS

For every ticket sold 76% goes towards
school and prizes. If you would like to take

part please go to
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/ to join.

£1 per ticket!
 

Thank you to everyone that came
to the Summer Fair 

 

It was such a good afternoon
and was lovely to see some of

the pupils, staff and families
having a great time!

 

We are so pleased to say the
PSFA raised an incredible £1539.98!

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

